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 The thirteenth meeting of the Committee of Six for the academic year 2007-2008 was 

called to order by President Marx in his office at 3:00 P.M. on Monday, November 26, 2007.  

Present were Professors Frank, S. George, Jagannathan, O’Hara, Servos, and Sinos, Dean Call, 

President Marx, and Assistant Dean Tobin, Recorder.  

 The meeting began with the Dean responding to Professor Sinos’s question, posed at the 

last meeting, about the Johnson Chapel bells.  Dean Call reported that, according to Jim 

Brassord, Director of Facilities and Associate Treasurer for Campus Services, at some point over 

the past several years students in South Dorm complained about the bells interfering with their 

sleep and studying.  The bells were silenced as a result of these concerns.  Mr. Brassord 

recommended that the ringing of the bells be re-established, perhaps with a timer that would 

preclude the bells from ringing during the wee hours.  Most members were in favor of this 

suggestion, while others said that they did not have an opinion.  

The Committee turned to personnel matters.   

 The meeting adjourned at 5:45 P.M. 

 

      Respectfully submitted, 

                                                         

     Gregory S. Call 

     Dean of the Faculty 

  

 

 

  

  

 

         


